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Burglary Prevention Forum in Cupertino 
 

The Santa Clara County Sheriff’s Office has been monitoring a number of re

burglaries that have taken place within the city of Cupertino since January 2005.  C

from the Sheriff’s Office indicates that there have been a disproportionate number o

burglaries that have involved Asian or East Indian residents within the Cupertino.   

In order to address this issue, the Sheriff's Office will be offering a "Burglary 

Forum" on November 17, 2005 at the Cupertino Community Hall, from 6:30 to 9:30

Burglary Prevention Forum will address any questions, or concerns; residents may

prevent being a victim of a burglary.   

The forum will be open to all Cupertino residents that would like to attend.  T

the forum is to help reduce the chance of residents becoming victims of a burglary.

information call Lt. Terrence Calderone at (408) 868-6600. 
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